
  
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENDED DECISION 
 
 
 
 

Date:            11/21/2024 
 
Project:       Miscellaneous Planning, Traffic and Pedestrian Facilities 

 RFP No.: P-1225 
 
 

 
 On November 4th, 2024, presentations were held for the above-referenced project. 

The Evaluation Committee Members have scored the presentations and intend to 

recommend the approval and request authorization to negotiate and execute contracts 

with all five (5) ranked firms- WSP USA, Inc., RS&H, Inc., HDR Engineering, Inc., 

Gannet Fleming, Inc. and Benesch. If negotiations are unsuccessful, staff shall 

negotiate with the next ranked firm, if necessary. 

 

All notices are posted on the Authority’s website ( www.tampa-xway.com) and on 

the DemandStar system. 

 

For questions regarding this notice, please contact the Authority's Procurement 

Manager, Shannon Bush, Shannon.Bush@tampa-xway.com. 
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